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Summary: Recommendations from Extra-
Curricular Task Force 
 

The Extra-Curricular Task Force met twice to try and consider the various activities that are 

related to school yet occur outside of the normal hours of a school day. We produced the 

following categories: 

 

After School Clubs (i.e.. Volunteering Club, Drama Club, FLL) 

Athletic Activities (i.e.. Interscholastic and intermural) 

Fundraising (i.e.. Empty Bowls, Hot Dogs for Alzheimer’s) 

Childcare – (i.e.. Before/Afterschool Care) 

Events – (i.e.. Concerts, Performances, Social Events) 

Professional Teaching Activities – (i.e.. Parent Teacher Groups, Parent/Teacher Conferences) 

 

The task force discussed a variety of different issues that played a role in helping us to determine 

our recommendations. We spoke about best practices vs. mandates, different environments 

(outdoor and indoor), different organizations that might utilize the facility, as well as other plans 

that have been created and disseminated by other school districts. We discussed concerns that we 

related to the regularly shifting recommendations from NH DHHS and/or CDC. 

 

Recommendations from Extra-Curricular Task Force:   
• We should have extracurricular activities and return to pre-pandemic levels. 

• Protocols will follow the same expectations that are set for schools by the Health and Safety 

Task Force. 

 

Expectations for attendance at events:  
• Follow the school day policies related to the number of attendees. The use of facilities is 

about the amount of space in relation to the number of people allowed to be a spectator.  

• We should follow the guidelines as set by DHHS, NHIAA and/or the National Federation of 

Sports for outdoor and indoor events regarding maximum capacity versus a diminished 

capacity. 


